
From: AARP New Hampshire <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 9:42 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Raise your voice btefore they raise your rates! 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

Feb 5, 2020 

PSC Comission 
NH 

Dear Comission, 

I urge the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Eversource rate proposals (DE 
19-057). 

The proposed 23.9% residential increase is higher than any other rate class. 

My wife and I are trying to retire and reduce our cost of living. The already high rates are a financial 
burden. If this rate hike is allowed we will be forced to cut back on other essentials. 

This is unfair and should be voted down. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Anthony Sica 
4 Joseph Street 
Derry, NH 03038 
(603) 893-9643 
tony@high5ballooning.com 


